ONLINE CREDIT CARD PAYMENTS DISCLAIMER
Please read and understand this disclaimer fully before proceeding to Council’s Online Credit Card Payments page.
The use of this service is at the users own risk. The online credit card payments service is a web based service that allows you to make payments to Council via the Internet. In initiating this service you agree to Council or its authorised agent to charge your account which allows your payment to be forwarded to Council, based on the payment instructions provided by you. You shall remain liable for transactions you initiate through this service, and agree to the credit card service fees which apply to all payments. Details on the rate surcharge applied can be found within our Credit Card Surcharge document on Council’s pay a bill page of the website.
You are responsible for entering all information correctly and acknowledge that if you enter incorrect information:
· Your bills may not be paid; and that
· You are responsible for any fees or charges imposed by your credit card provider or to Inverell Shire Council.
Furthermore you acknowledge that;
· Where your credit card issuer or financial institution for any reason declines a payment made by you through this online credit card payment service, those bills will not have been paid;
· Where your payment is declined, you are responsible for any fees enforced by your credit card provider, financial institution, or to Inverell Shire Council; and
· It is your responsibility to ensure that you have sufficient funds in your nominated credit card to allow payment of the account selected by you through this online service to be successful.
All payments are processed in Australian Dollars (AUD).
